
Dear Student,  

 

Thank you for your interest in the Cooperative Education program. Please read this 

letter carefully. 

1. Read through the Criteria for Enrollment and Program Goals, as well as the 

brochure. If you have any questions, please reach out. 

 

2. If you are interested in applying, fill out the enclosed application and either 

scan/email to me at yankoj@dvsd.org or leave it at the 11/12 Office in the Box 

Labeled Co-Op applications. 

a. **Note that if you take a picture of it w/ an iPhone, it scans it as a 

document and can be emailed as an attachment/document. Or you can 

download a free scanning app to your phone and email it as an 

attachment.  

 

3. I highly recommend you ALSO send me an email about your interest, your job, 

your future plans, and any other relevant information so we can talk more about 

your situation to determine if the program will work for you. Please send a 

message to yankoj@dvsd.org  

 

Once we determine your eligibility for the program, I will direct you to the school website 

to download and complete additional forms. We will also schedule a time to meet on 

campus before school starts. 

I will be checking messages at least once per week, so please do not be alarmed if you 

do not hear back immediately.  

I look forward to working with you to become another Working Warrior! Have a 

wonderful summer! 

 

Miss Yanko 
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